From: Choudry, Seemi 
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 9:55 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: SAFE Cities Convening in Columbus on 11/9 - RSVP by 10/11 

Hi Steve, 

This note is to inform you that I returned from this trip to Columbus where I presented on our City’s Legal Protection Fund for immigrants. 

Thanks,

Seemi

From: Choudry, Seemi 
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 1:14 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: SAFE Cities Convening in Columbus on 11/9 - RSVP by 10/11 

Hi Steve, 
 
I have been invited to participate in this convening in November. I would like to attend in my official capacity on November 9, 2017. The host organization, Vera will cover all travel and lodging expenses. This will come at no additional cost to the City of Chicago. The City of Chicago is a founding member of the SAFE Cities network and the purpose of our engagement is to discuss the development of our City’s Legal Protection Fund as well as exchange best practices with other cities. 
 
Please let me know if this is approved. 
 
Thank you,
Seemi
 
Seemi Choudry
Director, Office of New Americans (ONA) 
Mayor’s Office, City of Chicago
